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                     FREE
      One-night residential workshop



NO DREAM IS TOO BIG! 

Making plans for the future with care leavers. 

We are delighted to offer a FREE two day residential workshop at the 
University of Greenwich, specially targeted at 14 to 17 year old young people 
with experience of care, on drama practices and addressing issues of 
planning for their futures. Find out what it would be like to be a university 
student and take part in university research. 
 
You can read more on: http://www.theverbatimformula.org.uk 

When
8th June 2019 (Saturday), 10.30am to 9th June 2019 (Sunday) 4.30pm

Where
Workshops at Bathway Theatre, Woolwich, SE18 6QX, and overnight stay in 
university accommodation in Avery Hill, Eltham, London SE9 2UG.

About the weekend
Delivered by lecturers, drama practitioners and care leaver students.
We will use performance to have fun and constructively think about future 
plans. Young people will meet care leaver students and university lecturers 
who will share their experiences of university and jobs. The workshop will 
help young people to think about the next steps in life – whether that is 
applying to university or thinking about a career. In the evening, the young 
people will have a chance to have food together, use student facilities, and 
spend the night in university accommodation. 

We will cover all travel expenses, meals and refreshments, as well as 
residential places in student flats. Workshop applicants do not have to have 
a special interest in performing - but we will be using some fun drama 
techniques. 

Please pass on the attached application form to young people in your 
organisation who might be interested in the opportunity. Once the 
application is completed, please return to this email: 
s.thompson@gre.ac.uk by no later than 25th May. Should you have any 
questions, please get in touch. 

We very much look forward to hearing from you.


